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Inside your October bill is a copy of the annual meeting 
survey. We’d love to hear your feedback, whether you 
attended or not. Everyone who returns the survey will be 
entered into a drawing for one of two $30 bill credits. 

All surveys must be returned by November 15 to be 
entered for the bill credit drawing. You can also complete 
the survey online at: 

WE WANT TO HEAR 
FROM YOU!

2023 Rebates must  
be submitted by  

December 31, 2023. 
For more information and to  
find the rebate forms, visit  
www.acrec.com/rebates.  

REMINDER
2023

REBATES

Do you follow  
us on our  
social media 
platforms?



#CyberAware
October is National Cybersecurity Awareness 
month. Looking to keep your online data safer? 
Flip on the MFA. Multi-factor authentication 
(MFA), sometimes called 2-factor authentication, 
adds a whole other level of security to your 
accounts. MFA includes biometrics (like face ID 
scans or fingerprint access), security keys or apps 
that send you unique, one-time codes when you 
want to log on to an account. We recommend you 
use MFA whenever offered. 


